December 21, 2016

Douglas Kaarre

Urban Planner/Historic Preservation
Village of Oak Park

123 Madison Street

Oak Park, IL 60302

Re: Certificate of Appropriateness — 238 S. Kenilworth Avenue
Dear Doug:

I am in receipt of your letter of December 13 noting that Historic Preservation Commission took no
action on the application for the two story side addition at 238 S. Kenilworth.

After discussing the three options you outlined in the letter with the Owners, they have decided to
request a public hearing. Please consider this letter our formal request to that affect.

Per our correspondence since your letter, | have emailed Craig Failor of this decision as well
understanding that in your absence from the office he can ensure that the public notice is issued in a

timely manner to ensure that the hearing can take place at the January 12, 2017 meeting of the HPC.

Please let me know if you need anything else from me or the Owners prior to the meeting.
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Chris Wollmuth
Chris Wollmuth Design



